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FPI Testers  Website News  

We’re making great progress on our new 
website! Coming soon, you’ll see  many 

improvements, including:  

 Easy access from your mobile 
device. 

 More self-service features, with  
easy access to view and update your 
profile information. 

 At-a-glance information on your testing 
and payment history.  

The redesign of our website will make it easier 

for you to find tests and other important 
information you need instantly.  We are excited 
to show it to you!  
 

How Important Is Your Opinion? 

Your opinion matters!  When you test, you are 
the voice for consumers all across the country.  
Your opinion influences which products appear 
on our grocery store shelves.  Now that’s 
important!   

Please answer all screening questions as 
carefully and thoroughly as possible.  And since 
so many others are counting on your voice to 
represent them, please make every effort to 
attend the tests for which you are scheduled.  

Thank you for being an FPI Tester! 

 

 

  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Have Kids? 

Make sure to let us know this on your profile!  We 

have many tests specifically for kids, and many 
others for adults who have kids.  If you provide us 
with this information we’ll keep you informed about 
all available tests!   

Enjoy Testing with FPI?  

We want to hear from you!  Tell us what you like 
about testing with FPI, for a chance to have your 
comments featured on the home page of our brand 
new website! Paste this link into your address bar 
to submit your comments.   

http://tinyurl.com/sharemycomments 

 

FPI Wishes All of Our Testers a Safe and Happy 4th of July! 

Customer Care: 

763.354.2776 

9-9 Mon-Fri    9-5 Sat 

www.fpitesters.com 
 

 
 

 
 

“Like” our Facebook Page! 
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Thank you for being an FPI Tester! 
 

Taste Food. Get Paid. 


